From: Leider, Mary (SAQ

To: yayabear3@gmail.com

Cc: Osborne, Lindsay (SAO)

Subject: SAO Response to PRR #7573 - Columbia River Gorge Commission
Date: Monday, December 30, 2024 6:59:00 AM
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Dear Ms. Patton,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via email, as follows:

Please accept this as my public records request. Please fill via email with
a PDF file:

All management letters issued to the Columbia River Gorge Commission
as far back as records kept for public disclosure.

In response, we have no responsive records to fulfill your request with us. Please let
us know if you have any questions, concerns or issues regarding this request. Since
we have no records, we will now consider this closed.

Sincerely,

Mary Leider, CPRO

Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)

Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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